
WSTLUR World Society for Transport and 

Land Use Research  

Mark your calendars! 
July 3 – 6, 2017 

We are pleased to announce that the 2017 World 

Symposium on Transport and Land Use Research 

(WSTLUR) will be held in Brisbane, Queensland, 

Australia, July 3rd- July 6th, 2017. The conference 

venue will be held at the Queensland University of  

Technology, and the spotlight themes are 

technological change and equity.  

 

Deadline for full paper submission is October 31st, 

2016. Detailed submission instructions and 

conference information are available on the WSTLUR 

website (http://www.wstlur.org/). Please visit this site 

for information about paper length, submission 

format, peer review, key dates, keynote speakers and 

conference logistics. Selected articles from the 

conference will be published in the Journal of  
Transport and Land Use. 

        We look forward seeing you in Brisbane! 
For questions contact João Abreu at: jabreu@tecnico.ulisboa.pt or Robert Schneider at: rjschnei@uwm.edu  


